
Question:	
Can	I	enter	the	classroom	to	search	other	children’s	bags	for	my	
child’s	PE	shorts?	
	
Answer:	
Quite	simply	NO.	
Firstly	parents	should	not	enter	the	classrooms	with	being	vetted	at	
the	main	entrance.	
Secondly	you	cannot	search	and	neither	can	staff	search	pupil’s	bags	
without	permission	or	some	urgent	reason.	
Pupils	can	be	invited	to	turn	out	their	bags	and	pockets	themselves.	
It	would	be	quite	serious	for	another	parent	to	do	this.	So	once	again	
no.	
	


